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Date Issued: 11th July 2017 Incident Title: IWR BOW Shackle Product 
Recall 

Contact for Further Information: Justin Peterson GM HSEQ - 0276031119 

Event Details: Crane Association NZ have issued a product safety recall on all “IWR BOW 
Shackles and Pins with the markings as shown above, the range of recall are rated at working 
limit WLL 1.0T to WLL 25T. There is a concern that the harness of the Shackle Pin maybe 
prone to fatigue crack initiation from stress raisers. This could result in fatal injury and or 
damage to the user or surrounding area. 

 
 
 

Immediate Action: 
 

1. All IWR Bow Shackles that have a yellow pin and rated between 
WLL 1.0T and 25T must be removed from service immediately and 
given to your Supervisor. 
 

2. Your Supervisor will arrange replacement pins for the affected 
Shackles and return them to you when this is done. 

 
3. If there is any doubt in regards to the colour of the shackle then 

quarantine the item and give the shackle to your Supervisor. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


